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Please give focus and time on Senate Bill 860 regarding enforcing the Parity Law. I see over
and over again the amount of people who can't use their mental health coverage due to
restrictions on mental health such as over management, limited coverage, or denial of services
because of licensure of the professional (licensed but a license the insurance decided wasn't
what they were cover). Without oversight, insurance companies don't do the right thing.

Thank you for your attention and work to pass this bill.

-- 
For 30 years, serving all regardless of faith or finances.

Polly Burton, LPC
Clinical Manager
The Northwest Catholic Counseling Center
8383 NE Sandy Blvd, ste 205
Portland, OR 97220
503.253.0964 x206
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